
Santa Cruz Citizens for  
Sensible Marijuana Policy: 
 
According to a recent Santa Cruz poll, 82% of city voters 
believe that the Drug War is a failure and adults who use 

marijuana should not be criminalized. 
 

  CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS! 
We need your help to officially 

 de-prioritize marijuana offenses in our city! 
 

Tired of the Drug War? Want to create sensible policy changes and end waste of taxpayers’ dollars 
that criminalize cannabis consumers? Come learn about our ballot initiative and how you can be a 
part of a growing movement to implement an alternative to the Drug War.  
 

Join Our Petition Drive Kick-Off Event 
Saturday, March 11, 2006 • 3:30-5:30 

Louden Nelson Community Center 
301 Center St., Room 6, Santa Cruz 

 
What does the Adult marijuana criminal offenses - Lowest Law Enforcement Priority Initiative do?  

(1) Makes investigations, citations, arrests, property seizures, and 
prosecutions for adult marijuana offenses the City of Santa Cruz’s lowest 
law enforcement priority;  
(2) Enables the city to save tax dollars and police resources to be spent 
fighting violent and serious crime  
(3) Establishes a city policy supporting changes in state and federal laws 
that call for taxation and regulation for adult use of marijuana 

 
We need your help to get this issue on the ballot! 
 
For more information, to get involved, or arrange for a volunteer petitioner training session,  
please contact Andrea at  

831-466-0420  
or email to: reservations@compassionflowerinn.com 


